
Lake Lure
Rebuilding
Together 
Grant Fund

Grant Timeline
Application opens March 27
Application closes April 20
Awards announced by May 9

Documents
In order to apply, you’ll need:

Your most recently filed business
Federal Tax Return
Proof of business address (bank
statement, utility bill, lease, etc.)
A color scan or photo of your
North Carolina driver’s license, or
other government-issued photo ID
For more details, see “What
documents do I need to have
ready for my application?” in the
FAQs online.

As part of a new Rural Rebuilding
Together grant program serving several
of our most heavily hurricane-impacted
rural downtowns, businesses in Lake
Lure may request up to $25,000 for
costs associated with Hurricane Helene. 
The Fund aims to help rebuild and
restore the region’s unique and diverse
local business community and retain &
re-hire the talented people who work at
these businesses.

Open to businesses and commercial
property owners in the central business
district of Lake Lure
Have physical and financial losses due to
Hurricane Helene that are not fully
covered by insurance or other sources of
relief funding (federal aid, grants)
Have been in operation prior to the storm
Plan to reopen and stay open for at least
six months
Provide a description of the business
plans for reopening and operating
Submit a full and complete application

Eligibility

Funding Details 

Our team is here to help! Email
grants@mountainbizworks.org
or call 828-253-2834.

Questions or Need Assistance?

In partnership with:

mountainbizworks.org
/ruralgrants


